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March 17, 2011

The Honorable Ron Briggs
Supervisor, District IV
County of El Dorado

330 Fair Lane

Placerville, CA 95667

Re: Sundance Subdivision; Request for Continuance

Dear Supervisor Briggs:

‘The above-entitled project had been continued to April 5, 2011 so as to allow the applicant and
adjacent property owners time to discuss well related issues with input from your office. To this
date, no meeting of the minds on the subject has been reached. Accordingly, on behalf of the
applicant I would request that the hearing currently scheduled be continued off-calendar so as to
allow additional time to seek resolution. Thank you for your consideration.

Very truly yours,

BECKER, RUNKLE, LAURIE, NEWMAN & DAY
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Robert A. Laurie
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